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16/09/24 
Staff Change from November 4th, 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As I made you aware prior to the summer break, Miss Howden has secured promotion 
to ‘Principal’ at another Academy in Lincolnshire. 
 
This was due to take place from January 2025.  However, having been able to 
successfully secure an experienced teacher earlier than I had expected, I have agreed to 
release Miss Howden earlier than originally planned.  This will allow Miss Howden to 
take up her first substantive headship at the near start of an academic year whilst also 
allowing me to minimise disruption to Aphrodite Class by getting in a teacher earlier to 
set up routines etc. and effectively take them through nearly a full academic year.   
 
This change will take effect from November 4th 2024. 
 
I am sure you again will join me in wishing Miss Howden the very best in her career and 
thank her for her contribution to the development of the Academy during her 10 years 
with us. I am sure that she will go from strength to strength in her new position. 
 
At this point, I am pleased to announce that after a successful recruitment process, Mr J. 
Moss will be re-joining the academy and will take over Aphrodite class from November 
2024.  Mr Moss worked for the academy previously and comes to us with over 25 years 
of teaching experience.  I am sure you join me in welcoming back Mr Moss; an excellent 
teacher who I am extremely pleased to secure the services of for our wonderful pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. P. Bate 
Headteacher 
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